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Comments: Please do not allow this project to go on. While I believe the owners should be able to run and

develop the business that has to be within boundaries. To cut down over 200 trees, install very large buildings

and increase the traffic to that area would be terrible. The wilderness in that area is pristine and it is disappearing

at an alarming rate from around the country. This type of over-development has no place in an area like this.

Some jobs may come out of it but that even more increases traffic and land use and land degradation.

Corporations are not responsible and are interested in profit and in most cases, that is at any cost. If the

environment for the area is ruined, the company takes a loss and moves on but an area like that cannot recover.

Please, do not allow this type of development. 


